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City of Olean Telephone Service Disrupted 

 

December 1, 2016—Olean—The City of Olean is experiencing technical difficulties with its phone 
service.  Callers to the City experience a fast busy signal and no calls can be made from the  City 
offices.  Verizon is aware of the problem and is working to solve it. 

If you need to reach a City Official, please go www.cityofolean.org and follow the link to the Contact 
page.  All departments can be reached via e-mail. 

For emergencies, the 911 system continues to work. 
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